Admissions to Unity College for 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the ongoing pandemic we are not able to hold our usual Open Evening.  To give parents and year 6 children further information about Unity College, click on the tab Admissions 2021 lower down on this page.  I hope that the information, including video clips, will help families get a better understanding about Unity College to help them to decide about their choice of secondary school for their child for September 2021.  The closing date for applications for Secondary Admissions for Year 6 children is Saturday 31st October 2020.
